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Notice af ZOZL Diocesan Youth Fellowship Conference

Respected Achens and Dear Youth Fellowship Members of our Diocese,

Grace and peace to all of you in the name of our Risen Lord and Savior, fesus Christ!

For the past four decades, the Diocesan Youth Fellowship Conference has served as a
platform for a growing community and spiritual nourishment for our youth across the
Diocese. Over the fourty-one times it has been held, youth have been engaged in the Word of
God, being sent out to serve Him in numerous ways.

The 42nd session of the Diocesan Youth Fellowship Conference will be hosted by
Bethany Mar Thoma Church, St. fames Mar Thoma Church, & SL Andrews Mar Thoma
Church of New York and will take place via Zoom from Friday, |uly 30th to Sunday, August
1st of 2A27. The final day will take place in person at the St. |ames Mar Thoma Church and the
conference will be attended by the Diocesan Bishop, along with the Youth Chaplains, Clergy,
and laity. The theme of this conference is 'lnnergram' based on the scripture reading of
Ephesians 4:22-24.

The Diocesan Youth Fellowship Council and our trosting parishes cordially invite youths from
the ages of 18-35 to register and attend the conference. For more details about the
conference and to register, please visit instagram.com/mtcdyfc?0?L

This notice is also to serve all members of the Diocesan Youth Fellowship about the
recent change within the Diocesan Youth Fellowship Council. We would iike to officially
welcome Rev. Thomas K. Mathew, Youth Chaplain for the Southeast Region of our Diocese,
as the new Diocesan Youth Fellowship Vice President.

At this time, we would like to also give our sincere gratitude and regards to Rev.
Christopher P. Daniel, our former Diocesan Youth Fellowship Vice President who had
served and dedicated his time to youth of this Diocese for the past several years. We are
grateful for his work and in the ways that the Lord blessed his ministry for the Diocese.

As a community of believers, let us continue to draw closer to Christ in prayer and
meditation and be reassured that God will never abandon us and that this pandemic will
pass. The DYFC is forever grateful for your continued prayers and support. May God be
with us al1 and bless us. Stay safe, stay healthy, and stay blessed!

With prayerful regards,
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Mr. f eevan Varghese
DYFC Secretary

Rev. Thornas K. Mathew
DYFC Vice President
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